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Minutes from August 12, 2020 Meeting 

 

Meeting attendees: Todd Hoffman, Patty Shilling, Louie Walters, Lorraine Strassman and Linda 

Benkow 

 

Minutes:  Patty Shilling made a motion to pass the Minutes of the February 5, 2020 and March 4, 

2020 Falcon Club meetings.  Louie Walters seconded. All in favor of the motion. 

 

Voting on Falcon Club Officers for 2020-21: All officers from the 2019-20 Falcon Club Board are 

willing to continue to the 2020-21 Falcon Club Board.  Patty Shilling made a motion to approve the 

carryover of the officers from last year to this year and Lorraine Strassman seconded the motion. All 

present voted in favor of the motion.   

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Chrissie Reynolds was absent from the meeting. The budget has been 

confirmed and expectation is that there will be sports after January 1, 2021.  

 

Athletic Director’s Report: Louie Walters shared that they are condensing the seasons to 2 where 

there used to be 3 seasons of sports.  Following is a link to the CIF-CCS letter of July 21, 2020 

detailing the calendar for the 2020-21 school year: http://cifccs.org/genrel/pdfs/2020-

21_Sports_press_release_for_website.pdf. 

 

It is anticipated that Athletic Directors will focus on reducing team travel and focusing on County-

only competition. For example, instead of playing every school twice, the teams would potentially 

play each other 3 times. 

 

December 15, 2020 is the start date for Season 1. There is the potential of having Snap Raise assist 

with streaming games for viewers.  Parents and fans might not be able to attend but can watch in a 

group setting. 

 

All sports forms will be moved online using Docusign. There will be no physicals offered by the 

school so families will have to get physicals on their own. 

 

http://www.falconclub.org/
http://cifccs.org/genrel/pdfs/2020-21_Sports_press_release_for_website.pdf
http://cifccs.org/genrel/pdfs/2020-21_Sports_press_release_for_website.pdf


Louie has been asked about work that needs to be done at SVHS schools.  Items on the list include 

painting the locker rooms and the foyer in the gym. Nothing has been done since the school was 

built.  There is a pile of junk behind the tennis courts which needs to be cleaned up. The trophy case 

was redone this summer. The team room and the weight room need to be cleaned up. We have new 

weight room equipment that needs to be assembled.  Also, backstops needs to be painted. 

 

Drive for Schools – Lorraine Strassman 

There is no longer a car dealership involved with Drive for Schools but the Boardwalk company will 

still offer the $25k grand prize. It will be still a fundraiser for schools. 

 

Pick up of tickets will be September 19 and the sale of tickets ends October 25. The drawing is on 

November 1st.   

 

It will be a challenge to get people to buy the tickets. They will have to do it online and unless we 

can use Square or Paypal, There is less of an incentive for sports families to participate this year.  We 

need to get creative with selling tickets. 

 

SOAR - SOAR days are next week. Monday through Thursday. Lorraine helping with the library 

and Todd collecting forms. The volunteer form will be pulled out and if we need volunteers, they 

will distribute it later. 

 

Golf Tournament – The date for the tournament will be April 30, 2021. 

 

Stadium update from Louie Walters - Tanya Krause putting a measure or bond on the November 

ballot for an Athletic Safety Upgrade. This has already been approved by the School board.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 

Next meeting:  September 9, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


